
Priory News 25th April 2025 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

We hope you all had an enjoyable couple of weeks over the   

Easter holidays and managed to spend some family time         

together.  

We were delighted to welcome the children back to school on 

Wednesday—and see their enthusiasm for being back too.   

This week we’ve been focusing as a school on creating 

‘Tremendous Lines’ whenever we line up as a class, or a group. 

We have been very impressed with the tremendous lining up 

from everyone! Well done! 

The summer term is always a busy one—with lots of events to 

look forward to. The diary to the right shows many events       

happening in the first half-term. We hope these are useful to 

know in advance.  

Please do save the date of Sunday, 11th May—this is our 

planned Community Build Day—are you able to spare an hour or 

two to help us on this morning please? If you can bring a spade 

and wheelbarrow, even better! We are planning to create an 

earth mound over our tunnel, and also build a mud kitchen from 

pallets. This is part of our next stage of developing the grounds 

for OPAL. All help will be much appreciated —we’ll bring the 

biscuits and tea! 

Best Wishes, 

Mrs Keefe 

Diary Dates  

Bag2Schools Collection 29th April 

FOPJS Chocolate Bingo 30th April 

Anglia Water Y5 Workshops 30th April 

Anglia Water Y3 Workshops 1st May 

Bank Holiday—School Closed 5th May 

Class Photographs 7th May 

VE Day Lunch 8th May 

VE Day 80th Anniversary Workshops 8th—9th  May 

Community Build Day 11th May 

Y6 SATS Week 12th—15th May 

Y4 Burwell Residential 12th—16th May 

Y3/4 Tennis Festival 20th May 

Y3 Light Workshop with Whipple         

Museum 

21st May 

Y3/4 Discos 22nd May 

End of Half-Term 23rd May 

VE Day Lunch and  Workshops 

To mark the 80th Anniversary of VE Day on 8th May, we have a 

series of activities planned.  

The children will be involved in 

learning activities in class on the 

day, and will also take part in 

some 1940s dance workshops 

over the 8th and 9th May. 

There will also be a special VE 

Day lunch on 8th May which we 

hope the children will enjoy. To 

help us prepare for this, please 

book this lunch in advance by 

next Thursday (1st May). 

 

 

Bags 4 School Collection 

Did you have a clear-out over the Easter holidays? If so, 

please bring your bags of ‘stuff’ to our Bags 4 School 

collection point next Tuesday morning—by the side of 

the roundabout. 



 




